Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru Y Pwyllgor Cyfrifon Cyhoeddus

National Assembly for Wales Public Accounts Committee

Shan Morgan
Permanent Secretary
Welsh Government
Cathays Park
Cardiff
CF10 3NQ

24 November 2017

Dear Permanent Secretary,

Senior Management Pay

Thank you for your letter of 8 November which was considered in the meeting of the Public Accounts Committee on 20 November.

The Auditor General for Wales has agreed to report back to me once he has discussed the issue of collating information from Registered Social Landlords and senior officials in both the Higher Education and Further Education sectors with your officials.

Committee Members agreed that they do wish to see future reports being produced on an annual basis.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Ramsay AM

Chair

